
  

    

   

   

    

   

    

              
  

 

Hale County Health Care Authority RFQ #002: Professional Architectural Services 

NoƟce is hereby given that the Hale County Health Care Authority seeks the services of a qualified 
professional architectural firm to renovate the exisƟng emergency department of Hale County 
Hospital. The project is parƟally funded by a grant from the Appalachian Regional Commission 
(ARC), and the selected firm will be expected to provide services in compliance with grant terms 
and condiƟons. Responses are to be submiƩed electronically to Shay Cherry, Chief ExecuƟve 
Officer, via email at s.cherry@halecohosp.com. Responses must be received by 5pm on June 1, 
2025 via email to be considered. A copy of the full RFQ requirements and submission procedures 
can be obtained by emailing s.cherry@halecohosp.com.  
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